
 

Thank you to all the students, staff and parents 

who represented Osborne Primary School at the 

Anzac Day March in Mornington on 25th April. 

 

What an amazing turnout we had. We were very 

proud of you all! 

 

Reminder: Mothers DAY STALL 

 
THURSDAY 9TH MAY 

Don’t forget to bring your money to buy a special 
gift for Mum! 
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